
 
 
 

 
 

Leybourne Park Resident’s Association 
 

Committee Meeting 19th January, 2022 
 
Meeting Commenced 7.00 pm 
 
Present at meeting:  Rupert, Christine, Gary, Jo, Lewis, Marie, Ian, Ray 
 
Apologies:   Queenie, Jenny, Kelly. 
 
The meeting was called to vote in the new Chair and other posts on the Committee.  
 
It was agreed to have co Chair people. Christine and Rupert agreed to stand and were 
voted in unanimously. 
Christine is a Hyde Tenant and Rupert is a Freeholder/Leaseholder. This covers First Port 
requirement for recognition of our Residents Association. 
 
Other posts- 

Secretary:     Marie 
Treasurer:   Lewis   
Events:   Gary & Queenie 
Gardens and landscaping: Jo 
 

Ray, as founder of our RA remains on the committee in an advisory capacity only. 
 
It was also agreed to have quarterly meetings moving forward the next one will be in 
March 
 
Meeting finished at 8.30 pm 


